
Friday 10
th
 May 2019

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Monday 10
th
 June, we have planned an exciting ‘African Drumming Day’ as 

part of our topic work on Africa. During this day we will be visited by ‘Skins and 

Feet’, who are going to teach the children all about African music and how to 

play the African Drum. 

In order to accommodate all of the year group, the children will be split into 

their individual classes. Each class will attend a workshop as this allows for each 

child to have their own drum to practice on. As the children will have worked 

really hard on their drumming, year 3 will be showcasing what they have learnt 

during a 30 minute performance at the end of the day. All parents are invited to 

this performance from 2:30pm – 3:00pm in the Infant Hall. We look forward to 

seeing you there. 

In accordance with our Charging Policy, we are asking for a voluntary 

contribution of £3 per pupil, to cover the costs of the visit by ‘Skins and Feet’. 

Unfortunately, in some cases where there are insufficient contributions, we 

have to cancel events, which we naturally try to avoid. Your contributions go a 

long way to helping us manage our school funds to ensure maximum value for 

every child, so thank you in anticipation of your ongoing financial support. 

Payments should be made via Parent Pay.

Kind Regards,

Mr McGarry, Miss Pugh, Miss Cooper 


